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Value of the Week 
Peace 

                           

Newsletter Issue 34 
Week ending Friday 13th June 

 

"Instead, be kind and tender-hearted to one another, and forgive 
 one another, as God has forgiven you through Christ." 
                             Ephesians 4:32 

                                      Welcome to the second part of the Summer Term! 

                                   RECOGNITION BOARD 
A huge congratulations to Aryana in Year 6 who placed first in her gymnastics  

competition over half term - a fantastic achievement! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                

                                             Another tournament win by Milo’s Sunday team over half 

                                             term and a goal too! Congratulations Milo, another brilliant 

                                             achievement!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                      Well done to Ivy for taking part in her first drama  

1.                                       competition and earned 4th place.  Recently, Ivy found  

2.                                       out that she passed her first LAMDA drama exam.  

3.                                       getting a grade distinction. 

                                                

                                              Ivy brought a trophy into school which had been given for 

                                              being the Star of the Dance, for best technique. 

                                             

                                                

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 Congratulations to Isla for achieving Star of the  

                                                 week in gymnastics for amazing aerial skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                  

                                                       Congratulations to Gabriel for winning Parents  

                                                       Player of the season and to Callum who was awarded 

                                                       Manager’s Player of the season.  Welldone! 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

IMAGINE MY FUTURE 

This week, children in year six have been learning all about future opportunities and the world of 

work. Children explored a whole range of job options and learnt about career paths. They 

discovered what skills they might need to do something in the future. Children were lucky to meet 

lots of people who work in Alder Hey (such as physiotherapists, nurses and play therapists to name a 

few) as well as speaking to many businesses and people who work in finance, recruitment, technology 

and construction. What a fantastic week we have had! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

SPORTS DAYS 

Sports Days will take place next week at 9.15 

am on the following days:- 

 

Tuesday 17
th

 June-Year 5 (Reserve Day 8
th

 

July*) 

Wednesday 18
th

 June-Year 4 (Reserve Day 11
th

 

July*) 

Thursday 19
th

 June-Year 3 (Reserve Day 9
th

 

July*) 

 

The reserve day for the Year 6 Sports Day is 

26
th

 June.* 

 

*Please note that, if inclement weather 

prevents the reserve Sports Day from going 

ahead, the event will take place at the first 

available opportunity (during a PE lesson) 

 

PARENT FORUM 

Our final Parent Forum of the year will take place 

next Tuesday (17
th

 June) at 6pm 

The zoom code will be sent out at the start of next 

week. 

 

 

 

CHILD CENTRED REVIEWS 

Thank you to all parents who attended this week’s 

Year 3 Child Centred Reviews. The Year 4 Child 

Centred Reviews will take place next week (week 

beginning 20
th

 June) 

YEAR 5 TRIP TO EDGE HILL UNIVERSITY 

 

On Thursday, Year 5 visited Edge Hill University. Whilst there, we had a tour of the campus and 

took part in two sessions to show the children what it would be like to be a university student. 

 



SHINE 

In this week’s SHINE lessons, the children 

studied the ‘E’ (Equality and Diversity) strand. 

The focus has been ‘Tolerance’. 

LIV FEST 

An enjoyable time was had by all at Liv Fest. Many 

thanks to all parents who supported the event. 

Photographs will follow in next week’s newsletter 

SPORT NEWS 

 

AMERICAN FOOTBALL 

Our Y6 children have had a fabulous time this week playing some American Football 

with The Chicago Bears! What a brilliant opportunity and a fantastic experience for 

them all! 

 

   

 

  

REMINDER 
 

Due to a change in our admin team, reception will only be covered until 4.00pm 

each day.  The number to contact our After School Club on, is in reception. 

 

After School Mobile Number – 07392 153 263. 
 



Extra-Curricular Timetable 

We have a wide range of extra-curricular activities for our children to participate in during the 

SummerTerm. Please see the timetable below:- 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Y3 

Before School      

Lunchtime Board Game 

Club 

12.35pm-1.05p

m 

  Origami 

12.30-1pm 

 

 

After School      

 

Y4 

Before School  Bleep Test 

8.30am-8.50am 

   

Lunchtime Clay making club 

12-12:20pm 

  Times Tables 

Club 

12-12:20pm 

 

Origami 

12.30-1pm 

 

After School  Booster  

3:15pm - 4pm 

 Booster  

3:15pm - 4pm  

 

 

Y5 

Before School      

Lunchtime   Card Games 

12:20-12:50 

Origami 

12.30-1pm 

 

 

After School    Athletics 

3:15pm - 

4:15pm 

 

 

Y6 

Before School Table Tennis 

8.30am-9am 

Bleep Test 

8.30am-8.50am 

Girl’s Football 

8am-8.30am 

Football 

8.30am-9am 

Football 

8.30am-9am 

Lunchtime Chess Club 

12.20-12.40pm 

  Origami 

12.30-1pm  

 

After School Gaelic Football 

3.15pm-4.15p

m 

 

 Athletics 

3.15pm-4.15pm 

Boxing 

3.15pm-4pm 

  

 

SUMMER TERM DATES FOR DIARY  
 (Please note that dates are subject to change but, in the event of change, we will endeavour to give parents as much notice as possible) 

 

JUNE 

WB 16
th

-Child Centred Reviews Year 4 

17
th

-   Height and Weight Checks 

         9.15 am Year 5 Sports Day 

         6pm-Parent Forum (Zoom) 

18
th

  9.15am-Year 4 Sports Day 



19
th

 9.15am-Year 3 Sports Day 

20th 9.15am Smoothie/Coffee Morning led by Year 3 

WB 23
rd

- Child Centred Reviews Year 6 

                Year 3-5 Assessment Week 

23
rd

-School Closed-Knowsley 50
th

 Anniversary Celebration 

24
th

-Year 4 Holy Communion School Celebration 

26
th

- Year 3 and Year 4 Trip to Gulliver’s World 

27
th

  Year 5 and Year 6 Trip to Gulliver’s World 

Week Beginning 30
th

 June-Transition Week 

                   Child Centred Reviews Year 5 

 JULY 

2
nd

  3.30pm Meet the Teacher Year 4 for Year 3 parents 

3
rd

 -9.30am SMMJ University Celebration 

Week Beginning 7
th

-Year 5 Child Centred Reviews 

        5pm- Meet the Teacher Year 3 (for Year 2 parents) 

8
th

-  9.15am-Year 5 Reserve Sports Day 

9
th

-9.15am-Reserve Sports Day Year 3 

     3.30pm-Meet the Teacher Year 5 (for Year 4 parents) 

    4.30pm-Full Governors’ Meeting 

10
th

 9.15am-Reserve Sports Day Year 4 

      3.30pm-Meet the Teacher Year 6 (for Year 5 parents) 

      11.30am-Year 2 School lunch                                           

16
th

 5.30pm-Year 6 Production 

17
th

 9.30am- Awards Morning (Years 3-5) 

      5.30pm-Year 6 Production for parents 

18
th

 am-Year 6 Leavers’ Mass (time tbc) 

21
st
 9.15am-Year 6 Awards 

      5.30pm-Year 6 Leavers’ Party 

22
nd

-End of Term Mass (time tbc) 

       Break Up for Summer Holiday -Years 3-5 1.30pm 

                                                  Year 6   1.45pm 

Swanside Councillors Information 
 

The Swanside Councillors send out a regular community newsletter that is not political to residents. 

The newsletter is to provide support to residents for services and events. If anyone would like to 

receive the newsletter via email, can you please email Cllr Colin Dever directly at 

Colin.Dever@knowsley.gov.uk. 

 

 

Loving, learning, growing together with Jesus 
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